
Wonderzone  

 

 

Dear Parent/guardian 

 

We have decided to organise our holiday Bible club in a different way this 

year, and hope your children will enjoy what we have planned.  

 

Each week there will be an online video to watch, launching on Monday 

morning. You can come to the church to collect craft materials for the 

week and watch this video again, or for the first time, at 2pm or 3pm on 

the Monday.  

 

On the Thursday we hope that the children will be able to meet us in small 

groups for an online zoom holiday club party. Each group of children will 

be with two of our church members who have all been DBS checked.  

 

If you are not able to access online, could you let us know, and then we 

can make alternative arrangements.  

 

We hope this will all be fun – and hope to have you back together for next 

year.  

 

With love and God bless 

 

The Holiday Club Team 

 

 

 

 

Stephanie Gillingham, Rector 
 


